Important Notice to Parents from Winnipeg Transit
· Winnipeg Transit’s new electronic fare card, peggo, which replaces paper tickets and passes, will be available for purchase for the senior passenger fare category starting July 4, 2016.  Full Fare (adult) and Youth fare categories will be available for purchase in August.
· All passengers over the age of 6 require their own card.  Even casual riders are encouraged to get a card so they always get the lowest fare possible – paying cash is less convenient and costs more per ride than using peggo.
Where can I get peggo card(s)?
1. In Person at all 7-Eleven and Shopper’s Drug Mart stores or at City of Winnipeg Customer Service Centres – see   winnipegtransit.com for a complete list of locations.
2. Online at winnipegtransit.com or by calling 311 – credit card purchase only and allow 2 weeks for processing and mail delivery.

Don’t delay in getting peggo cards for bus riding members of your family and avoid the anticipated line ups. Paper products will be removed from circulation soon and we expect to sell as many as 250,000 cards to Winnipeg bus passengers over the launch period.  

What does it cost?
Each reloadable card costs $5.  A variety of e-cash and e-pass fare product options are available to be loaded onto your peggo card.  
Why register your card(s)?
When sold, all peggo cards are unregistered.  Detailed instructions on how to register cards are provided at the time of purchase.  Registering your card is easy and comes with many benefits such as:
· Recover the cash value or days remaining on your card at the time you report your card lost and have it transferred to a new peggo card.

· Set up automated reloading of e-cash value or an e-pass that is regularly charged to your credit card.
· Easily obtain a record of qualifying purchases/rides taken for the Public Transit Tax Credit. 

School age children are eligible for reduced fares until the end of high school but they must register their reduced (youth) fare peggo card to qualify for those reduced fares
Grade 12 students who graduate in June may continue to ride the bus using their reduced (youth) card until it expires September 15th, at which time it will no longer work.  This leaves over two months after graduation to buy a full fare peggo card or a post-secondary peggo card (if continuing their education).

Launch Rebate: 
Anyone who registers their card during the launch period and uses it on a bus within 90 days of purchase will be reimbursed the $5 fee paid for the card by an automated loading of a $5 e-cash rebate onto the card. 
Visit winnipegtransit.com or call 311 for more details
